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April 11, 1996

Dear Friends,

It is with great pleasure that I congratulate all those
involved in the publication of the New York City Law Reviews
jnaugural issue. As an independent student organization of the
city University of New York School of Law, you have established
the only legal journal for public law school students in the City
of New York. This endeavor most certainly dominated the time and
efforts of all students involved and required remarkable
perseverance, dedication and vision.

Law reviews and journals are a vital means for faculty and
students to explore various legal issues and to present their
findings to the legal community as well as the public at large.

A publication such as the New York City Law Review, with its
unique focus on public interest law, is an important contribution
which will benefit all faculty and students throughout the State
of New York.

Oonce again, my best wishes to the New York City Law Review,
and continued success in all future endeavors.

Very truly yours,
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